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Community Development Department 

801-399-8765  //  2380 Washington Blvd. Suite 250, Ogden, UT 84401  //  swilkinson@webercountyutah.gov 
#WinninginWeber 

Date:  August 17, 2023 

To:  Weber County Board of County Commissioners 

From:  Sean Wilkinson, MPA, AICP  
  Director, Community Development Department 
   
Subject: Request for approval of a contract with Wheeler CAT for maintenance service on 

Transfer Station equipment 
 
Agenda Date: August 22, 2023 
 
Documents: Exhibit A:   Wheeler CAT maintenance service contract  
    
 

Summary: 
The Weber County Transfer Station is requesting approval of a contract with Wheeler CAT for 
maintenance service on two pieces of transfer station equipment. The equipment includes one track hoe 
and one loader. The contract allows Wheeler CAT to perform regular oil changes, fluid analysis, and 
inspections on the Transfer Station’s equipment. The track hoe service contract is $5,427.83 and the 
loader service contract is $8,155.68 for a total cost of $13,583.51. 
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